

**S. KEITH MAHAN, D.D.S.** General and Cosmetic Dentistry

August 26, 2021

**Dear Patients and Friends** 

I am excited to inform you that I will be relocating my practice as of August 30, 2021.

As you may know, Orlando Health, Inc. purchased the complex where I am currently located, necessitating moving the office to another location. We have been looking for a suitable location to move to for almost 2 years now.

I have always been proud to be a dentist, but especially proud to serve you, and all the patients that have walked through my door. I look forward to continuing to provide you with the most excellent dental care at my new location. I have never taken the responsibility for your care lightly and I am forever grateful for the wonderful relationships we have developed through the years. Thank you for your loyalty and respect over the years. We are eager to begin this new adventure and are looking forward to seeing you at our new office.

Again, the official move is scheduled for Monday August 30, 2021 to 300 Gatlin Ave., Building #3, Orlando, 32806, 407-841-7241.

Sincerely,

Dr. S. Keith Mahan

Dr. Make